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Anya Grahn

From: Tim Henney
Sent: Wednesday, March 29, 2017 10:55 AM
To: Polly Samuels McLean; Anya Grahn
Subject: Fwd: Kimball Art Center Building events

 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Linda McReynolds <linda@lindamcreynolds.com> 
Date: March 27, 2017 at 1:15:01 PM MDT 
To: <council_mail@parkcity.org> 
Subject: Kimball Art Center Building events 

Dear City Council: 
  
Please add my voice to those appealing the ability of the new Kimball Art Center 
development to host large events until midnight at their building. 
  
The commercial core of the Historic District lies in a valley and noise is funneled up the 
hillsides to our homes.  We Old Town residents hear every event, every band, every 
loudspeaker, every fireworks display, every police siren, every fire engine, every clang 
as barriers are put up, every microphone, every drunken argument, every thing! 
  
It's bad enough listing to the beep beep of the delivery trucks at 5 am.  We are regular 
people with children and jobs.  Please don't force us to accommodate the traffic and late 
night events of this development.  We have a right to a decent quality of life too. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Linda McReynolds 
843 Norfolk Avenue 
PO Box 680723 
Park City, Utah 84068 
435-640-6234 cellular 
linda@lindamcreynolds.com 


